

GA Zoom meeting - people in attendance (roll call): (blue means they are new to the meeting.)

Beaudet, Cathie
 Beaudet, Fred
 Brown, Troy
 Bussinger, Mark
 Buzard, Jan
 Fisher, Kenneth
 Foxx, Anthony- acting Marshal
 Garcia-Wagner, Debra-Ann
 Garner, James
 Hunt, Amy
 Johnson, Linda Marie
 Kiciak, Nicholas
 Klulowski, Mary
 Lee, Leonard
 McAleese, Margaret (Meg)
 Michalak, Andrew
 Miley, Susy
 Pethres, Amy
 Raffoul, Charlie
 Rivers, Vatisa (Tisa)
 Rubio, Dolores
 Steinke, Mark + Linda
 Saroni, Richard Richard Saroni © / Kalamazoo
 Turtle, Nigel
 Watling, Kimberly
 Worden, Rick

MEETING AGENDA - April 30, 2024**Open in Prayer (will ask for volunteer)****Biven's Decision****Attendance****Coordinator Announcements and where we stand now****Recording Secretary Update and Report****Treasury Update and Report****New Business:**

- How to be considered an active member of the assembly
- Assembly minute-taker and possible secretary
- Technology committee needed
- An opportunity for changes...if we choose to make them.
- How to request items be added to the agenda.

Old Business:

- Marshal-at-Arms Update

- Ombudsman Update
- Oversight Committee Update
- PKTF Offer and Liason Position

Public Comments

END

- start of meeting...

- Amy shows **article 4773**.

- Amy sent a question to Anna about the name of our new assembly.
- We are asked to read this article about the change of coordinator.

Dolores - Has made donations to the assembly, not the people who run the assembly. She said we need to have it clear that is the Michigan Assembly.

Amy - Contact with the former assembly, they are acting in honor. I'll have a report next week.

Nicholas - What of the notices that were sent out.

Amy - We may have to put out notices that we have changed names. We'll see.
I'll have to contact other state coordinators about how they did it.

Linda - suggests "Lawful Michigan Assembly".

Mary K. - Can we ask for former members to resign.

Amy - It has been dissolved. Our status on the LRO is safe. I will work with prior assembly to get those hard asset copies.

Fred - Anna said that all assets are property of Federation... and all assets should be changed to the new assembly.

Leonard - Find all assets so we know what is there until we get communication back from there ?

Amy - Right.

Next article 4774.

Amy - Michigan is mentioned.... and we want multiple coordinator ... and can be a group to figure things out, in upper and lower Mich. or dividing coordinator's.

- **Federation talks of coordinator's based on pillars.**
- **coordinator's volunteer, and come before the assembly, chosen, and come before the Federation to be accepted. Each coordinator is equal in standing to me (Amy).**

Nicholas - Anna said coordinator's can step forward and volunteer. I'll send it to you, Amy.

Meg - I was not able to attend the new coordinator meetings.

Amy - coordinator's are ASN's. The training is still going on Thursday nights.

Leonard - Anna said we have to align ourselves with Federation... we're obligated to the Federation.
Anna brought me up, but my b.g. check isn't done... I won't be co- coordinator's if old members come in.

Amy - States has co- coordinator's that weren't Federation approved... I'll find out more of that.

Debra Garcia - All of those trainings can be viewed on Rumble.

Next article 4776.

Amy - Anna is replying to Aaron. I recommend that you read the article. It's history that led up to the change of the assembly.

Next article 4777.

Amy - Who wants to read this article ?

Linda Steinke - (she reads)

Meg - I'm at Port Huron, and I see American and Canadian flags at the same height.

Amy - TASA site has been updated with me as coordinator.

- I don't have access the former funds and the former TMA site.
- We'll need recording seals.
- Meeting with former assembly members, and it's been cordial.
- Update - I am the only recorder at this time.
- Anyone want to be considered for RS (recording secretary).
- Troy wants to continue as RS.
- We have no treasurer... it's an elected position.
- If a former member wants their donation back, the honorable thing is to do so [many present members agree with giving the donation back.]

Amy - How to be considered for a position in the assembly...

- The former assembly did it wrong, and it was too rigid (said the Federation).
- Anna says do an entry interview... 15min. tops. It's the only requirement to attend assembly meetings.
- Anybody can come and watch their government in action.
- (Amy shares the entry interview conducted by Richard Saroni).

Amy - PKTF liaison.... Amy reads **article 4779.**

- There are people here going thru PKTF training... Kimberly Watling, Troy Brown.
- The PKTF chooses who will be a Peace Keeper.
- James Garner, Meg McAlease + Rick Worden are interested in the training.
- Kimberly W. says Joe Hayes is saying that 3 PKTF's should be on each state.
- Nicholas says they do a curriculum... it populates a certain government that's been lacking.

Amy - I wonder if we can send enrollment forms to Joe... Kimberly will do the work... and Nic says there's info on their site.

PKTF Information Links:

- [PKTF News](#)
- [PKTF Liaison Enrollment Form](#)
- [Video Summaries of Past Trainings](#)

- [PKTF Linktree](#)
- [Joe Hayse's blog for PKTF \(Joe is PKTF Director\)](#)

Amy - Anyone interested in **secretary / minute taker** ? Richard is doing it for now. You'll need to be a state citizen.

Amy - **Tech committee** ... I don't have access to old TMA website. When we have a site, I want to setup accounts and schedules, etc.... anything that needs to be public. We'll need some kind of social media... and Jan Buzard wants to do tech jobs for us.

- I need info from Federation on vetting, etc.
- Dolores says there's a way to talk privately.
- Troy, **Telegram is secure end to end...** I know cause it's the only one I can use right now.
- Jan says folks can put their phone no.

Amy - Logo. I never liked our Michigan logo. Is anyone an artist, or know an artist ?

- Troy will talk to a guy who may do a logo.

Linda Johnson - Who will own the copyrights of our site or logo ?

Debra-Ann G. - I know that that person (Dee) owns that site.

Fred - Anna spoke on this in the other assembly (with Tim Norton) ... anything created by Michigan people for Michigan is property of Michigan.

Rick Worden - We're dealing with a new jurisdiction... and Anna said properties are owned by Michigan.

Kimberly - Anna says you can claim and publish the work. Sign the work over to the entire body of Michigan.

Amy - I agree that we have to be protections put in place so that the assets remain with the people.

Nicholas - Reconciliation, Resolve, Resilience ... but priority should be Reconciliation as the main focus.

..... everyone agreed to adjourn.

END